Brimley Area Schools

7134 S. M-221 Brimley, MI 49715

Elementary High School Business Office Phone 906-248-3217 906-248-3218 906-248-3219 Fax 906-248-5594 906-248-5339 906-248-3220

August 10, 2020

RE: Update

Dear Brimley Area Schools Family:

I would like to take this time to thank each of you for assisting the district with passing our renewal of the operating millage. This will greatly help with our budget and the programs we offer at our schools. Again, thank you for taking the time to vote and your continued support of our school district.

Our Board of Education has passed the COVID-19 Preparedness and Response Plan. Special thanks again to our Return to School Committee for all the hard work that went into the planning for a return to school as safely as possible. We will be posting the plan along with procedures for all three phases as soon as possible. If you have questions regarding the plan, please feel free to give me a call at the office. If there are several questions regarding the plan and our procedures, we will put together a question and answer document to assistance with answering those questions.

You will find on our website, under site shortcuts and the COVID-19 updates, and our Facebook page two surveys to fill out. One survey is for registration for our Blue and White Virtual Academy and the other for transportation. Please take a moment of time to fill out those surveys as soon as possible so we can make sure to plan accordingly.

Again, we know that school will not look like it did last school year. However, we will continue to plan and make the necessary changes to help keep things as safe as possible. As always if you have questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

Brian Reattoir, Ed.S.

Superintendent of Schools